## **Steven Sepe**

From:

Rachel Sanzi <rachelemelia3@gmail.com> Wednesday, February 14, 2024 2:45 PM

Sent: To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

**Subject:** 

Written Testimony - Naturopathic Physicans - HELP ME!

Dear Study Commission members, I Rachel Sanzi am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. You will not only help me, but thousands of people who are struggling and need this in order to live day to day lives. If it were you or someone you loved, I'm sure you would wish there was a way to have some help with the expenses. I myself, am struggling and know many others who need Naturopathic medicine to continue living to our best potential. I wish I could stand there at the state house tomorrow, but I have to work and every dime is a struggle to save up for my medicine and help from the only Doctor's that can fix me. There is no reason why we can't have some health care coverage, you could be saving many many lives including mine. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Rachel Sanzi
50 Kingswood Avenue
Cranston, RI 02920
401-441-2881

Please.